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Parks Grocery  
Edward Parks  
Jigger, LA 71249-0697  

                                                           May 14, 2003 

Chief  
Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau  
P.O. Box 50221  
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221  

RE: TTB Notice No. 4  

Dear Alcohol Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau:  

TTB Notice No. 4 contains a rule change that is clearly anti-consumer and anti-
business. This new regulation would take away a product wanted by consumers, and most certainly damage what is now a flourishing business for retailers providing that product.  

The rules that have regulated the production, marketing, and distribution of flavored malt beverages have been in place for over thirty years, and continue 10 serve both the government and businesses. So, there is no need for new rules.  

Stimulation and momentum is what our economy needs. It doesn't need more regulations to add to the burden consumers and businesses already face. Please do everything you can to stop this new rule from coming national policy.  

Sincerely Yours, 

Edward Parks 


